
  

 

IFTA, Inc.  December 22, 2022 

PO Box 7147   

Mesa, AZ 85216-7147   

   

   

Dear Fellow IFTA Jurisdictions and Law Enforcement Agencies,  

 

Please be aware that Indiana is awaiting fulfillment of 2023 IFTA decals due to supply chain issues 

and a production material shortage. In the interim, the Indiana Department of Revenue Motor 

Carrier Services Division will continue to process 2023 license applications and renewals. We will 

be issuing physical decals as soon as they become available. 

 

Law enforcement officers may encounter Indiana carriers that hold a valid 2023 IFTA license, but 

do not have the required decals displayed on the vehicle. We request that Indiana and other IFTA 

jurisdictions suspend enforcement action of Indiana carriers that can provide a copy of the 2023 

IFTA license and this document without the required decals displayed. 

 

MCS apologizes for any inconvenience and appreciates your patience regarding this matter. If you 

have any questions, contact the Fuel Tax department at MCS by email at 

indianamotorfuel@dor.in.gov or phone at 317-615-7200, Option #1. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

      

_________________________________________ 

RANDAL L. BOONE 

EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR 

MOTOR CARRIER SERVICES 

 


